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Dear Diego,
Congratulations again on your offer of admission to Brown University.
We are writing to share an important update to the stipend rate in your offer of admission.

Next year's stipend rate will be $42,412 distributed equally over the 12 months. This represents a
significant enhancement to graduate student support and reaffirms the University's commitment
to your success.

Please note, program supplements may be subject to adjustment to account for the increased
annual base stipend rate. All other benefits in the summary of financial support section of your
offer of admission remain unchanged.

Should you have additional questions about this enhancement, please feel free to contact the
Graduate School at graduate school @brown.edu. We also encourage you to be in touch with
your graduate program.

Sincerely,
Brown University Graduate School



